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Dear Golfers and Sponsors,

On behalf of everyone at CANES Community Care, thank you from the bottom of our hearts for being 
part of our 20th Annual Charity Golf Tournament on Thursday, June 19th at Woodington Lake Golf 
Club in Tottenham.

Even with the rainy weather, we hope the day brought moments of joy, connection, and a shared sense 
of purpose. Your presence and support meant so much to us — and to the seniors we serve.

Because of your generosity, this year’s tournament was a tremendous success with a record number of 
76 participants this year. Your kindness helps us continue providing high-quality care services that 
enable seniors to live safely and independently in their homes.

We’re especially grateful for your contributions toward 
providing nutritious meals for our clients during the holiday 
season — a time when compassion, community, and care are 
more important than ever.

We’ve shared highlights and acknowledgments on our web-
site and social media, and we invite you to visit and share with 
your networks.  You can visit our Facebook page here, or link 
to our Website here to view our photos from the day.  Be sure 
to visit the sites of our sponsors as well.  

Thank you once again for standing with us. 
We can’t wait to welcome you back next year!

Warm regards,
The CANES Community Care Team

Congrats to
this year’s 2025 Champs!

Wednesday, July 9th, 2025 


